
 

*Pre-Sale Football Tickets are available daily in the Cafeteria or Athletic 

Department. 

*There will be a bus trip available for the Varsity Football Game against Erie Prep 

this Friday. Please see the Main Office for information.  

*The Benedictine Pro-Life Club will hold its first meeting of the year today during 

the second half of the meeting period in Room 111 (Check the location). 

*Congratulations to the Bengal Soccer Team as they defeated Trinity by a score of 

8-0 last night. The Bengals improve to 7-0 on the season and 2-0 in the conference. 

Great job guys. 

*The Northeast Ohio Suburban College Fair will take place on Thursday, October 

12th, 2017 6:30 - 8:00pm at the Dolan Center for Science and Technology at John 

Carroll University.  Approximately 130 colleges and universities will be represented 

there.  

*Attention all Juniors and Seniors: 

There are a number of college representatives coming for visits this 

month.  If interested, please sign up in Naviance after you have approval 

from your teacher.  

 

*The Knights of Columbus is offering a $1,000 scholarship for students in grade 9-

12.  Financial need, a 2.5 GPA, extracurricular activities, church and community 

involvement required.  Please see the Counseling Department for the application. 

 
*Bennet editors are reminded to get all stories on for their page. 

 



*Anyone who's interested in learning about the speech and debate team should 

attend an informational meeting today during the second half of the meeting 

period in room 215. 

 

*Attention those who would like to be in this year's Italian Heritage Club or learn 

more about it: 

There will be an informational meeting for the Italian Heritage Club today during 

the first half of the meeting period in room 215.  We will also elect officers on a 

slate basis. 

 

 


